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Accreditation lies at the center of what we do because it validates our work. One of our 

cardinal accomplishments last year was the full reaffirmation of our accreditation by the 

Middle States Commission on Higher Education. This outcome was the result of a two-

year process involving hundreds of individuals from across our campus who participated 

in the planning, self-study, and virtual site visit. Our Institutional Accreditation Steering 

Committee was led by Dr. James Delle, Dr. Laurie Hanich, and the late Dr. Lisa Shibley. 

Let’s give a round of applause to all those who were involved in the process. 
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We also ensured that in person campus tours for prospective students continued 
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• The largest gift ever to Athletics, a $1.5 million commitment from alumna Lois 

Morgan 

• An estate gift of $4.3 million from our alumna, Lisolette Wehrheim to the 

School of Nursing 

• The single largest gift in our university’s history—a $5 million gift from my 

friends, Dr. Samuel and Mrs. Dena Lombardo  

 

Due to the outstanding work of our Development Office and our collective efforts, 

giving to Millersville has tremendous momentum. There is excitement around our plans 

and our message, and we are working hard to increase our endowment. But don’t take 

my word for it. Let’s listen to why our benefactor, Dr. Sam Lombardo, supports our 

university. 

 

I was particularly thrilled by our One Day Give event. Last year marked the third 

consecutive year of substantial growth in both total giving as well as the number of gifts 

we received. We raised about $608,000 in 24 hours. Everyone contributed! Gifts came 

from our students, faculty, staff, alumni, parents, and friends. This was truly a campaign 

of the community and I thank everyone who participated. Plans are underway for next 

Spring’s event. 

 

In addition to our progress in philanthropy, we are also positioning ourselves for 

investment through grants and sponsored research. Last April, Mr. Jeffrey Porter joined 

us as our Associate Vice President for Grants, Sponsored Programs and Research. We 

have established a new office to support this area and we now serve as the new 

coordinator of system-








